
 
 

 

          15th April 2020 

 

 

Dear Resident/Business Owner  

A133 Colchester to Clacton Route Improvements 
Overnight road closures – Frating Roundabout Fri 17th April - Fri 1st May 2020. 

We are writing to advise you that it will be necessary to temporarily close Frating 
Roundabout on A133, overnight from Friday 17th April until Friday 1st May 2020 to 
undertake roundabout surfacing works. The specific details of the phased road closures for 
each leg of the roundabout are detailed below: - 

• Friday 17 April until Monday 20 April - A133 West leg from Frating Roundabout  

• Monday 20 April until Friday 24 April - A133 East leg from Frating Roundabout 

• Monday 27 April until Friday 1 May - A120 Spur from Frating Roundabout 

The roundabout will close at 6pm each night and re-open by 5am the following morning. 
We appreciate that the A133 is a traffic sensitive route and these works may cause 
temporary inconvenience to local residents, for which we would like to apologise.  

During the closure periods, motorists are advised to follow the signed diversion route that 
will be in place. For further details, please see diversion routes for each of the phased road 
closures on ‘A133 Colchester to Clacton Route Improvement’ Website. It should be noted 
that access for emergency vehicles will made available where possible, and bus services 
serving the local Clacton area will operate as usual.  We would encourage drivers to plan 
journeys during these works and allow extra travelling time.  

Please also note that during the surfacing works, there may be occasions where drivers 
using the roundabout approaches will be running on a temporary surface.  Drivers are 
advised to exercise caution when travelling through the area. 

Arrangements may be subject to change, for example if the work is completed earlier than 
planned or if the works are delayed due to unsuitable weather conditions. 

For the latest scheme information please visit: www.essex.gov.uk/majorschemes and 
select ‘A133 Colchester to Clacton Route Improvements’. Information about other works in 
your area can be found at: www.one.network. 



 
 

 

For general enquiries, Essex County Council’s customer service team may be contacted 
by telephone: 0345 603 7631 or by completing the online form: 
http://essex.gov.uk/enquiries.  

Yours faithfully 

 
Elliot Smith 
Infrastructure Project Team Manager 
 
Website: www.essex.gov.uk/highwayschemes 

Telephone: 0345 603 7631 
Enquiries to: Mark Eves 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.essex.gov.uk%2Fhighwayschemes&data=02%7C01%7C%7Ce213ffcededa415488b608d7ae38d5ad%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C637169431438205621&sdata=5RIZWURGM7kqXRe%2B5k9XI%2BUkdhiXi8e7BQF49%2Bn7VI4%3D&reserved=0

